
Child Resistant Caps
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE CPSC HAS DETERMINED THAT THE PRODUCTS WINTERGREEN 
AND BIRCH ARE NOT SAFE WITHOUT CHILD RESISTANT CAPS. IF YOU HAVE EITHER OF 
THESE PRODUCTS PLEASE IMMEDIATELY PUT THEM IN A SAFE PLACE OUT OF THE REACH OF 
CHILDREN. LET US KNOW IMMEDIATELY HOW MAY CHILD RESISTANT CAPS YOU NEED FOR 
THESE PRODUCTS.

In our ongoing effort to improve our products we have located caps for our products that are 
child resistant and also user friendly. We are in the process of converting to these caps for all 
of our products. If you are in possession of any of our products that do not have these child 
resistant caps, please let us know how many bottles you still have and we will send you the 
new child resistant caps free of charge.
 
If you have any questions please call (888) 452-3531 or contact us jenn@atkinlawoffices.net


